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Dear parents & carers,

University Application Process - Webinar

If your child is looking at going to university, then this webinar is for you. We have a partnership with
Hull University who will give you an overview of the university application process and how you can
support your child during this time, and their student finance expert will share with you how the
finance system can support your child at university.

● Thursday 13th October: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/355909041432648461
5:30-6:30pm.

Or

● Thursday 17th November: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6375355871994725899
5:30-6:30pm.

In addition, I’d like to direct your child to the following webpage, where they will be able to find a full
list of upcoming webinars covering the topics of personal statement writing and an introduction to
UCAS. https://www.hull.ac.uk/study/webinars

Yours sincerely,

Mrs R Edwards-Booth
Vice Principal & Head of P16
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